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April 22, 2009
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W.
P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Attention:
David W. Danner



Executive Director and Secretary

Re:
DO NOT REDOCKET:  UE-090495 Advice No. 09-01  
Replacement Pages and Revised Notice for Proposed Changes to: 
Schedule 70 – Renewable Energy Rider – Optional


Schedule 73 – Renewable Energy Rider – Optional Bulk Purchase Option

On April 3, 2008, PacifiCorp (d.b.a. Pacific Power) filed a request to revise the following tariff sheets.  
	Fourth Revision of Sheet No. 70.1
	Schedule 70
	Renewable Energy Rider – Optional

	First Revision of Sheet No. 70.3
	Schedule 70
	Renewable Energy Rider – Optional

	Second Revision of Sheet No. 73.1
	Schedule 73
	Renewable Energy Rider – Optional Bulk Purchase Option

	Second Revision of Sheet No. 73.2
	Schedule 73
	Renewable Energy Rider – Optional Bulk Purchase Option

	First Revision of Sheet No. 73.3
	Schedule 73
	Renewable Energy Rider – Optional Bulk Purchase Option


In accordance with WAC 480-80-111, the purpose of this filing is to submit replacement tariff sheets reflecting a revised effective date.  In the original filing, PacifiCorp requested an effective date of May 1, 2009.  The Company is preparing additional information in support of this filing and requests a revised effective date of May 29, 2009.  Please see attached the replacement tariff sheets reflecting a requested effective date of May 29, 2009.  

In addition, the Company is filing a revised notice.  In the Company’s filing on April 3, 2009, the first paragraph in the section entitled Housekeeping Changes mistakenly stated that the Company was proposing to change “will not” to “will”.  The paragraph should read as follows: 

As part of this filing, PacifiCorp is proposing a few housekeeping changes to Schedules 70 and 73.  First, the Company is proposing to change “will not” to “may” in Special Conditions item 2: 

Please refer to Attachment A for a copy of the revised notice.

It is respectfully requested that all formal correspondence and staff requests regarding this filing be addressed to the following:

By E-mail (preferred):

datarequest@pacificorp.com

By regular mail:

Data Request Response Center





PacifiCorp





825 NE Multnomah, Suite 2000





Portland, OR 97232

Please direct any informal questions to Cathie Allen, Regulatory Manager, at (503) 813-5934.

Sincerely,

Andrea L. Kelly

Vice President, Regulation

Enclosures

ATTACHMENT A

Revised Notice

ATTACHMENT B
Proposed Tariff Changes
